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BALDWIN UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT 

EXCLUSION FROM PHOTO/VIDEO FORM 
 

TO BY COMPLETED IF A PARENT/GUARDIAN(S) DOES NOT WISH TO 

HAVE THEIR CHILD PHOTOGRAPHED/VIDEO RECORDED FOR DISTRICT 

PUBLICATIONS OR MEDIA 
 
The Baldwin Union Free School District frequently photographs and films students in classrooms and at 

events throughout the year. The District then uses these photographs and video recordings to promote 

school programs and celebrate student work, including but not limited to social media posts, website 

banners, presentations, and print materials, such as newsletters, mailers, flyers and the district calendar.  

 

If you DO NOT want your child(ren) photographed or filmed by the District, please complete the 

form below and submit to the Main Office of your child(ren)’s school no later than  

SEPTEMBER 3.  

 

Families should only complete this form if they DO NOT want their child(ren) photographed or 

video recorded. This form will go into effect beginning September 4 until the end of the school year.  

Please Note: Prior to this date, this does not pertain to photos or video already in print or online.   

 

IMPORTANT – PLEASE READ: DO NOT COMPLETE THIS FORM UNLESS YOU DO NOT 

WANT YOUR CHILD PHOTOGRAPHED OR VIDEO RECORDED. If you consent to the district 

photographing and filming your child for the purposes of promoting Baldwin schools on district’s 

communication channels and materials, then you do not need to complete this form and no further action 

is needed.  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

EXCLUSION FROM PHOTO/VIDEO FORM FOR BALDWIN UFSD 
 

I DO NOT give permission for my child, _______________________________, who is attending  
           (Print Child’s First and Last Name) 

 

___________________ and is in grade___________________, to be photographed or filmed by the  
        (Print School Name)      (Print Child’s Grade) 
  

BALDWIN UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT.  

 

By opting out of photographs/videos, I understand that my child will NOT be included in any social  

 

media posts, the website, videos or district materials for the ____________________ school year.  
                          (Enter School Year) 

 

 

 

 

_________            ________________________  _______________________________ 

     Date                    Parent/Guardian (Signature)         Parent/Guardian (Print Name)   


